
   CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 11, 2022 

 

The Pride Club will be resuming tomorrow. See you there! 

High School Drama Members: The high school auditions for this year’s big musical 

“The Little Mermaid” are today and tomorrow in Mrs. Lentz’ room. Have a short 

song prepared. This is a big musical so we are looking for a lot of people. This is 

your year to give this a shot! Auditions will start at 3:00 and last until everyone 

has a chance to audition. You only have to attend one day. 

Don't miss out on the memories! The 2021-2022 CHS yearbook is on sale now 

through January 28! After January 28, you will no longer be able to purchase a 

yearbook and the yearbook program does not order extras. Order your copy today 

on yearbookforever.com, or with cash or a check made payable to Corunna High 

School with Mrs. Napier in the main office or with Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112. 

Yearbooks are $68 + MI sales tax ($72.08). 

As a reminder, CHS Book Club will meet on Thursday of this week in room 110 (Mrs. 

Trimble's room). Please make sure you have finished reading the monthly selection, 

Lore by Alexandra Bracken. It is not too late to join the CHS Book Club, so if you 

are interested, please email or visit Mrs. Trimble for details.  

In order to make this dreary time of year better, our 12 grade student council will 

be organizing a Sadie Hawkins Snowcoming dance and a spirit week. The dance will 

be Saturday, February 12th, for all 9-12th graders. Tickets will be available for 

$10 pre-purchase and $15 at the door. There will also be a prince and princess 

voted upon for each grade level, voting will take place at the dance, and you must 

pre-purchase a ticket to be nominated. Dress will be semi-formal, like homecoming. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 


